HAMBLE-LE-RICE PARISH COUNCIL



Parish Council Office 2 High Street Hamble-Le-Rice Southampton S031 4JE clerk@hamblepc.org.uk 02380 453422

Dear Allotment holders

At a meeting of the Parish Council of Hamble-le-Rice held on the 6th November 2018 the subject of allotment rents was discussed as part of the Council's 2019-20 budget considerations.

Following on from this discussion it was resolved by the Parish Council to increase the rent charged to allotment holders at the Hamble Lane Allotment Gardens.

From 1st January 2018 the rate will be £7.00 per Rod.

It was resolved to raise this to a figure of £7.50 per Rod.

This increase will come into effect from the 1st January 2020 and will be applied to all allotments situated at the allotment gardens.

Other amendments to the terms and conditions with immediate effect are:

- Refunds on a pro rata basis will no longer be offered when allotment plots are relinquished.
- A deposit of £20 to be collected for all new agreements subject to allotments being relinquished in a well maintained, immediately re lettable condition

This notice will be displayed on all the notice boards in the village, on the Council's website www.hambleparishcouncil.gov.uk and at the Allotment Gardens in Hamble Lane.

It will also be issued to the Hamble Allotment Association.

Amanda Jobling Clerk to the Parish Council.

4th December 2018.